
【Public Announcement】Deferral of 2020 LUI 
Che Woo Prize—Prize for World Civilisation 

3 MAR 2020  

While the world is making tremendous effort in combating the novel 
coronavirus (COVID-19), the Board of Governors (The Board) of the LUI 
Che Woo Prize has decided to defer the selection process and the prize 
presentation ceremony to next year (2021). 

In accordance with the Prize protocols, more than 20 members of the Prize 
Recommendation Committee and the Selection Panels from 7 countries 
were to get together in Hong Kong in February and March this year to 
examine nominations for each Prize category. The said process involves 
certain rounds of face to face intensive discussions. 

The decision of deferral made by the Board aims at ensuring the safety of 
members and employees attending meetings and events, while upholding 
standard of the selection process. 

 
 


